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Circular 088-2024 
 

29 November 2024 
 

Dear Residents, 
 
MEDICAL DISABILITY: 
 
I am sure most of you have noticed that Roy Martin has been on leave for an extended period of 
time since early October 2024. 
 
Roy has been battling ill health and have not been physically able to perform his duties. 
He has decided to apply for medical disability and we have been assisting and supporting him 
with the claiming process through our insurance. 
 
His medical disability has now been approved and as such Roy will not be returning to work. 
 
We wish him well in his journey forward as he focuses on his health and wellness. 
 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 


